** Paving Notice **

NEXT WEEK - Starting Wed. August 1°- Fri. August 3",
the roadway / parking cut-out repairs will begin. These
roadway repairs will extend through the 3 days (depending
upon weather and other possible delays possibly an
additional day).

The asphalt will be removed over all repair areas so there
will be a 1.5”- 4” drop off but can be driven over just drive
through areas S-L-O-W-L-Y and with caution. The
roadway & parking areas will ONLY — be this way until
the weekend when the repair areas are paved back in level
with the other existing asphalt. You may park your car in
your garage or on the driveway up close to the garage,
please keep your car at least 10 feet into the driveway and
away from the street so our crews have room to do their
work. (Do not park in any of the parking spaces or
along the roadways) or make other arrangement to park
your car off site.

You can expect delays if you want to get your car out of
your driveway or while driving through the community...
allow adequate time to make your appointments. Keep
looking at the mailboxes and emails for any updates to the
schedule. Thank you for your cooperation.

Lyons & Hohl Paving



